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School dates for  December
 

  

 

   
 

  

 

   
 

  

 

   

 

  

 

   

  

 
 

 

 

 

“”If there be any truer measure of a man then by what he 
does, it must be by what he gives.” (Robert South) 

The school year continues to fly by at a rapid 
pace.  It is hard to believe that we are already in 
the month of December.  Please take the time to 
mark your calendars with all the special dates 
that are coming this month. 

Yesterday, our school donations were picked up 
and a huge thank goes out to all those who 
helped by organizing, donating and sorting.  We 
were told that a donation as large as we had 
would only last for two weeks.  It shows a great 
need that we have in our city.  

An enormous THANK YOU goes out to the 
School Advisory Council (SAC) for supplying our 
new students with their first Elkhorn t-shirt.  The 
students were so proud and excited wearing 
their new shirt. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Holly Richards

Monday – Day 1 

Staff Meeting 

 

Tuesday – Day 2 

 

Wednesday – Day 3 

 

Thursday – Day 4   

Pizza Lunch                     

 

Friday – Day 5 

Grade 5 Girls’ Basketball tournament 
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We will be setting up a 

table next week outside 

the office with all the 

items that have been placed in the lost and found and 

still remain unclaimed.  

If your child is missing any items please have them 

check the table and please check the table if you are 

in the school and think that your child has misplaced 

something. 

The items will remain on the table for 2 weeks after 

which time any unclaimed items will be donated to a 

local charity. 

Nine Days of Giving 
We would like to take this time to thank all of the 

students and families in the community who 

contributed to the food drive.  

All donations are going to the North York Harvest 

Food Bank and will be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks to the Elkhorn School Council for all their 

work in organizing this great event. 
 

 

 

 

Winter Break 
This year’s Winter Break will start on Monday, December 

26th until Friday, January 6th.  

School will be closed during this time and classes will resume 

on Monday, January 9, 2017. 
 

 

  

Are you and your family going on vacation this holiday season?  

Please don’t forget to let the office know if your child(ren) will be 

missing school. You can call the safe arrival hotline at 416-395-

9505 or you can email the dates you will be away to Kim in the 

office.  

Kimberley.daley@tdsb.on.ca 

Vacation Alert 

mailto:Kimberley.daley@tdsb.on.ca


 

In the gym… 

 
Girls’ Basketball 

The Grade 5 Girls’ basketball team will be 

participating in a tournament this Friday. 

  

Good luck Girls, play hard and fair!!   

Boys’ Volleyball      

The Grade 5 boys’ volleyball team 

participated in a tournament at Owen Public 

School last Thursday.  They played hard and 

had a fun-filled day.  

 

 

 


